
TWENTIETH ANNUAL MEETING.

> .

The Annual Meeting of the French Canadian Missionary 
Society was held on Thursday evening, 27th January, in the 
Wesleyan Church, Great St. James Street, which, although 
the largest place of Protestant worship in Montreal, or perhaps 
in Canada, was crowded to over-flowing,with an attentive audience.

The chair was occupied by the Venerable President of the 
Society, Lieutenant Col. Wilgress, R.A., and after a French 
hymn have been sung by a choir from the pupils of the Pointe aux 
Trembles Institutes, the devotional services were conducted by the 
Rev. J. B. Bonar. and the Reportofthe General Secretary was read.

It was then -
Moved by ttev. Wm. Taylor, D.D., seconded by John 

Redpath, Esq., and supported by Rev. R.
V. Rogers, Kingston.

1. Resolved,—Th. ,t the Report now read be adopted and printed ; and 
that, with devout thanks to Almighty God for the measure of success 
and encouragement already granted to this Mission, this meeting recog­
nises the continued duty ot supporting the missionaries of the Gospel 
among the French Canadians, not only with pecuniary aid, but also with 
fervent prayers for the out-pouring of the Holy Spirit upon their labours.

Moved by Rev. J. Gemley, seconded by Rev. J. B.
Bonar,

2. Resolved,—That the present year being the Centennial Anniversary 
of the political change which opened Canada to Protestant Christianity, 
it behoves British and American Christians, whose ancestors were united 
in bringing about that change, to acknowledge their past unfaithfulness, 
and henceforth to unite in vigorous efforts to establish the kingdom of 
Christ amongst the French Canadians.

A collection amounting to $135.48 was then taken, during 
which the pupils sang another French hymn.

After a brief address in French by Rev. J. E. Tanner, it was-—

\


